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“Covering the World with the Word” 

June 14, 2023 
 

Dear Pastors and Supporting Churches,  
 

Greetings everyone from the hills of East Tennessee. Pray all is going well with you, and your church 
family. We started off the year with a lot of projects earlier in the year and you will see from this newslet-
ter we have that many more plus some to complete. We thank you so much for your faithful support to the 
ministry. Without you we could not accomplish any of this. Praise God for his faithfulness! In the last par-
agraph we will be telling what the Lord did during out BPM, Bible Publishing Month Telethon. 
 
Scriptures sent out since the last newsletter April 11, 2023 
 

English New Testaments  1,400  English Whole Bibles    740 
Spanish Whole Bibles     720  USA New Testaments  1,000 
Spanish John and Romans             1,400  Military New Testaments     152 
English John and Romans 1,400 
Spanish New Testaments  3,956 
 
TOTAL:    10,768 
 
Total Scriptures Sent Out for 2023:  625,160 
 
Scriptures printed from April 12, 2023:  170,000 Spanish John and Romans; 35,000 English Whole 
Bibles.  
Total scriptures printed so far for this year 2023:  260,000 
 
Projects we are working on:  Guatemala: for  Angel Lopez, 170,00 Spanish John and Romans, 
14,400 Spanish Whole Bibles; Honduras:  Daniel Erazo, 170,000 Spanish John and Romans, 14,400 Span-
ish Whole Bibles;  Zambia Africa:  170,000 English John and Romans, 14,400 English Whole Bibles. 
We are still working on 20—25,000 English whole Bibles for Rick Martin in the Philippines. Bro. Edgar 
Feghaly contacted us with a bilingual John and Romans in Somali and English. Bro Perry Demopolis 
needs 15—20,000 Ukranian John and Romans and Cuba Project: Container load for Spanish scriptures. 
 
BIBLE PUBLISHING TELETHON MONTH IS FOR MAY 2023.  We want to thank all the Pas-
tors, supporting churches, businesses and individuals who helped in the telethon this year. The Lord did 
some amazing things! He is so so good! Praise Him who is able to do abundantly above all that we ask or 
think! This year by the grace of God and all of the churches, individuals who helped this year, we were 
able to raise $569,545.00. Praise the Lord! Thanks to all who had a part in this telethon. This is around 
$250,000.00 more than we raised last year and our biggest Bible Publishing Month telethon ever. We just 
want to say Thank you so much for your sacrificial giving to this ministry. May the Lord richly bless all of 
you for your labor of love and support to this ministry. God bless you all! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
H.B. Carney II, Printing Director   Rick Gaylor, Head pressman 
Alison Blythe, Graphic Design   Ashley Calhoun, Assistant Pressman 
Jason Childs, Digital Color Pressman 

Garvan Walls 

Pastor 

 

H.B. Carney II 


